
 

Date:  June 25, 2010 

TO: Board Members – Vancouver Park Board 
FROM: General Manager – Parks and Recreation 
SUBJECT: Stanley Park and English Bay Seawall Reconstruction 

- Contract Award 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

A. THAT the Board approves the recommendations A, B, C and D as per the 
attached Council report (Appendix 1). 

 
 
POLICY 
 
Construction contracts over $2,000,000 and greater are awarded by Council with 
Vancouver Park Board, Park Board General Manager, City Manager and Director of 
Legal Services concurrence. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Seawall rehabilitation was included in the Infrastructure Stimulus Fund program and is 
jointly funded by the Federal Government of Canada and the Vancouver Board of Parks 
and Recreation.  All relevant background information with respect to this project can be 
found attached in Appendix 1: Council Report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The attached Council Report explains the details of the project.  Figures 1 and 2 of the 
report illustrate the sections of the seawall to be reconstructed for this project. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Staff recommend that Stanley Park and English Bay Seawall Reconstruction be awarded 
to Graham Infrastructure Ltd. for the sum of $3,527,818.00.  Funds are available for this 
amount from the Federal Infrastructure Stimulus Fund. 
 
Prepared by: 
 
Planning and Operations 
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
Vancouver, BC 
RC/RC



 

Appendix 1 
Council Report 


